
Adult Social Club                                                                                                     
Newsletter 

January/ February/March/April/may/june 
    INTRODUCTION 
      Thanks to all who help with our program.  This program is open to any individual over 18 
        who is independent. There is an annual fee of $30.00.  if you have any questions, call  
       (505) 764-1525.  We meet at Heights Community Center, 823 Buena Vista Dr. SE 87106 
        on Saturdays from 12:30 – 3:30. 

   

January 6th: 

Welcome Back! Lunch and 

Socialize 

January 13th: 

NO PROGRAM (MLK) 

January 20th  

Bingo @ HCC 

January 27th: 

Bowling at Silva Lanes 

3010 Eubank Blvd. NE 

87111 

 
February 3rd  

Field trip-Albuq. Open 

Space. 

February 10th: 

Valentine’s Day Cards 

February 17th: 

No Program 

 (President’s’ Day) 

February 24th: 
Music with Jim (tentative)  

 
March 2nd: 

Lunch at UNM Duck Pond? 

Tingley Beach? 

March 9th: 

Fudruckers 

(Gibson and Yale) 

March 16th:  
Celebrate St Patrick’s Day! 

Wear your Green (Pot Luck) 

 
March 23rd:  

Movie (to be determined) 

March 30th: 

NO PROGRAM 

Vernal Holiday 

April 6th: 

Dance with Sonya 

(tentative) 

April 13th: 
Paint and Mocktails @HCC 

April 20th: 

Saggios @ Coronado Mall 

April 27th 

 Natural History Museum  
(Dynamax or Planetariun 

May 4th: 
Cinco De Mayo (Mario) 

May 11th: 
Dance with Keshet or Talent 

Show  

 

May 18th: 
Plaster of Paris Painting @ 

HCC 

May 25th: 
Lunch at Rio Grande Nature 

Center. 

June 1st: 

No Program 

June 8th:  
Music with Jim 

June 15th: 

Loteria @ HCC 
 
☺☺IMPORTANT☺☺ 

REMINDER:  
The annual Special Event Fee of $30 is 
due.  If a member is not able to pay the 
Special Event Fee, a minimum fee per 
event may be charged (for example, if 
the Adult Social Club sponsors a 
barbeque, each non-paid member will be 
asked to submit a participation fee of($1- 
$3 dollars).  If there are any questions                                            
please feel free to call 764-1525. Our 
Goal is to be fair to all members, and 
encourage new members to join!  Also, 
please remember this is an independent 
program and those needing extra 
assistance must be accompanied by a 
parent, guardian, or staff.  Thank you 
and have fun!  


